

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Marr Residence Roof Repair

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That \$80,000 from the Reserve for Capital Expenditures be allocated to a capital project for roof replacement and associated repairs to the Marr Residence (Option 2);
- 2. That the Marr Residence Roof Repair Project be approved as a municipal project to receive donations; and
- 3. That the Corporate Revenue Department, Corporate Financial Services Division, be authorized and requested to accept donations for this project and issue appropriate receipts to donors who contribute funds to the project.

History

At the April 12, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated April 12, 2021 was considered.

Attachment

April 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment